
From: Heather Kraus
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Please reintroduce the ID process in voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 1:19:52 PM

Hello,

I am most concerned that the Government has now reversed the process of presenting ID before
voting.  Why has this become such an urgent matter for the government to so swiftly remove the
process of producing ID.   I need to produce evidence of who I am in a variety of situations, why
not when I am voting? 

Showing ID closes many potential abuses of such an important event.  I am now wonder the ethics
of not having to show ID.

Please reintroduce the ID process.

Regards,

Heather Kraus

Bellara. Qld 4507
Tel: 

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 197

Page 1 of 1




